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For the weapons of our warfare are not carnal, but mighty 

through God to the pulling down of strong holds.  2 Corinthians 10:4 

September,	2019	
Greetings from the Ledbetters in Ireland! 
Our Children’s Summer Bible Club in July 

went very, very well! We taught 84 children an 
entire week about the Life of Joseph and his Journey 
of Forgiveness! 4 children were saved: Brendan 
L, Nero and Fejiro C and Emmy E all understood 
the Gospel, and believed it with all their hearts! 

Three other souls were turned towards faith in 
Christ during August and September: a woman named Nichola, young Chantelle, and 12 year old Isaac. I got to 
lead all three to faith in Christ after church services, each on different Sundays. All I can say is, salvations are a 
great way to end a Church service! 

Four new believers were baptized recently. Kevin M, 
Brendan L, Marcel K, and Isaac D. We always go down 
to a nearby river and sing and preach what baptism is about, 
and the believers give an open and public testimony of their 
repentance towards God and faith towards our Lord Jesus 
Christ, and then we get into the freezing cold water and 
praise God as each follows the Lord in believer’s baptism! 

Our church experienced one of the most tragic of experiences on August 8th. While on holidays, a young 
5 year old daughter of one of our families was swimming in a shallow lake with her family and tragically drowned! 
Her name was Emmy, and she was the sweetest little lady you could ever meet. But in a moment, she was gone. 
No one could find her, and when they did, she was already with Jesus! She had just gotten saved at our Bible Club. 
Her funeral was the hardest thing I have ever done. Her death made national news here for days. At the funeral, 
over 200 people came to grieve with her family. The funeral was the best I have ever experienced, and everyone 
clearly heard the Gospel. The family are a testimony of what faith in Christ is for! 

On Oct 2nd, two dear fellow-labourers are headed back home to America - Dan and Kathy Eberly. They 
have served the Lord here since 2008, and have been such a help and a blessing for souls, and for Ireland. They 
are loved so much and will be greatly missed. I thank the Lord for people who sacrifice part of their lives, and 
sometimes ALL of their lives for reaching souls! Thank God for team-workers! 

We depend upon your prayers for all we do, so please keep praying! Lisa O’S is still not saved, so please 
keep praying for her to understand her need; David S is always on my heart to finally surrender to the saving 
power of Christ. I would also ask you to please pray for young men here to answer God’s call to preach and lead 
Irish churches. We need to see more people saved, but we need those who are saved to step up to leadership. 

We certainly love and appreciate you as you co-labour with us! 
Craig	&	Nita	Ledbetter	in	Ireland 

…who need the 
Gospel more 

than ever 

4.7 million 
people… 

Support and Mail Address: Word for the World Baptist Ministries, PO Box 849, Rossville, GA 30741   (706) 866-8826 
Field Address: 29 Westcourt Heights, Ballincollig, Cork, Ireland   011-353-87-2766764   craig1611@ gmail.com 

Also, take a look at our personal website www.craigledbetter.com 
 

UPDATE 
IRELAND 

Up-to-date information 
on what’s happening 

here in Ireland is 
available at:  

www.biblebc.com 
 


